
We just issued a press release announcing that due to the high volume of positive COVID-19 cases, St. Croix 

County Public Health may not be able to personally contact everyone who tested positive for COVID-19 by 

phone within 48 hours. Starting September 8, 2021, St. Croix County Public Health will begin sending 

automated text, phone, and email alerts to residents who tested positive and have not been contacted by 

Public Health. These automated alerts will have a link to more information about what to do after testing 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

You can read the full press release here: https://www.sccwi.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=193 

Please consider sharing this information. 
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